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^ The Center for Medieval and Renaissance Studies at the University of
California, Los Angeles, in conjunction with a number of neighboring
institutions, will sponsor an international conference of distinguished Ameri-
can and European scholars to consider the multiple ways in which the dis-
covery of the New World affected the thought, modes of life, and institutions
of the Old. "First Images of America: The Impact of the New World on the
Old" is being held in honor of the Renaissance Society of America, which
will for the first time convene in the western United States. The projected
program, to be held February 6-9,1975, includes twenty-two panels, broadly
divided into three areas: the impact on the European imagination (art and
literature); the impact on political institutions, legal concepts, and histori-
ography; and the impact on economics, agriculture, science, and technology.
The roster of speakers includes top scholars from, each of these fields. For
further information write to The Center for Medieval and Renaissance
Studies, Bunch Hall, UCLA, Los Angeles, California 90024.

5 ^ The Asian Journal of European Studies is beginning publication in India. It
aims to provide a channel of communication for people interested in the
study of contemporary Europe, and to integrate research on Europe in social,
cultural, political, and economic fields on an Asia-wide basis. In addition to
original articles, it publishes critical book reviews of the most important
books in the field of European studies. It is published for the time being
three times a year, at a subscription rate of $15 a year in the U.S. and Canada,
£6 in Europe and elsewhere. Manuscripts, review copies of books, and
subscription orders should be addressed to K. K. Roy (Private) Ltd., 55
Gariahat Road, P. O. Box 10210, Calcutta 700019, India. Contributions by
scholars everywhere are welcome.
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